
Third Grade Homework Policy 
 
Homework will be assigned on a daily basis depending upon 
the skills needing reinforcement from classroom lessons. Third 
grade students need a homework folder to keep their 
assignments. Students have a daily assignment log to help 
them remain organized and remember what their 
assignments are.  Please look this over and sign it each 
day. 
 
The majority of their homework time will be spent reading! 
Students are expected to read a book, of their choosing, for 30 
minutes Monday through Thursday evenings and at least 
once over the weekend. They are to record their nightly 
reading on their Reading Log each night. This will be checked 
daily. 
 
On Fridays students will be tested on their weekly 
spelling/vocabulary words. Please help them study these 
words throughout the week. Additionally, students will be 
expected to learn third grade high frequency words. 
 
Students should also practice their multiplication 
facts at home. We will create study aids to help with this 
important third grade skill. They need to fluent up to 
their 10 x’s tables. 
 
Homework is a valuable aid that helps students make the 
most of their school experience. It reinforces what has been 
learned in class, prepares students for upcoming lessons, 
teaches responsibility, and helps students develop positive 
study habits.   
 
Your support is greatly appreciated! Please let me 
know if you have any questions or concerns. 
~Stephanie Yochim 


